Dear Candidate,

As the San Francisco Latino Democratic Club embarks on our endorsements for the
June 2016 election cycle, your participation in our club questionnaire allows our
membership to better understand you and where you stand as a candidate.

Our questionnaire consists of a series of short-answer questions (200 words or less).
Please return the completed questionnaire by 11:59 PM Tuesday, April 5, 2016.
E-mail all questionnaires to our Political Action Committee at

pac@sflatinodemocrats.com. If you are unable to complete the questionnaire by April 5,
please let us know ASAP.

Upon submission of your completed questionnaire, you will receive an invitation to our
April 9, 2016 PAC endorsement meeting.

Good Luck!

Sincerely,
The San Francisco Latino Democratic Club
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BASIC INFORMATION

Name as It Will Appear On the Ballot: | Bevan Dufty

Campaign Contact Info: Tony Moraga: onlytonypm@gmail.com 415

860-8669/ Bevan.Dufty@amail.com 415

595-3213
Website: bevan.dufty@gmail.com
Yes No
Are you now or have you ever been a member of LDC? X
Have you ever sought LDC’s endorsement in the past? X

QUESTIONS (Please limit responses to 200 words):

1) Please describe your qualifications for the position you seek plus anything
else that you’d like our members to know about you and your candidacy.
Also list any endorsements you have secured from others you wish us to
know about.

This marks my 40th year in public service, beginning in 1976 when | started with
Representative Shirley Chisholm of Brooklyn, the first Black woman in Congress
and 1972 Presidential candidate.

Through 22+ years of City service, including 8 as Supervisor, I’'m proud of my
record with respect to advancing the concerns of the SF Latino community. In
1993, | helped Susan Leal win appointment and then election in 1994 as the first
Latina and Lesbian of color on the Board of Supervisors. In 2004, when Susan
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was named SFPUC General Manager by Mayor Newsom, | lobbied hard and
successfully for Jose Cisneros to be appointed to replace Susan as City
Treasurer -- and he has done an amazing job with Bank on San Francisco and
K2C.org that I helped to legislate with Supervisor David Campos.

I’'m proud to have been endorsed by LDC when | ran for Mayor in 2011 and to
have supported David Campos for State Assembly in 2014 and to have been
David’s 8th vote overriding Mayor Newsom’s veto of due process for
undocumented youth.

2) What do you think are the top 3 priorities/issues of the San Francisco
Latino Community? And why?

Building affordable housing in the Mission and other neighborhoods with
significant Latino populations.

Protection of immigrant communities, ensuring they can thrive in our City and be
protected from unjust federal interference and persecution.

Ensuring that City services, from employment to education to public safety are

culturally competent, effective and able to help Latino families and individuals to
prosper in this very difficult City.

3) What are your plans to encourage and empower the Latino Community into
the Democratic political process?

I will remain a strong advocate for Latino political empowerment -- my record is
clear and abundant.

4) Are you active in your community/communities? If so, how?
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Active within LGBT Community, also proud of achievements on behalf of
Transgender Latinas who face unbelievably high rates of violence, often fatal, and
a lack of access to housing and employment.

Active in the fight against homelessness with all affected communities.
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6) Which candidates are you supporting or have you supported in the
following elections:

2016 SF DCCC
The independent and reform slate and Supervisors London Breed and Malia Cohen.
2015 Mayor Lee

Sheriff Hennessey

Board of Supervisors (District 3) Christensen

Community College Board Randolph ( my ‘06 campaign manager and BOS
Legislative aide)

7) Do you believe that registered/paid lobbyists should be required to recuse
themselves from votes that benefit the industry or organizations that they
represent?

Yes.



